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Once every six years the preparation of a new church electoral roll takes 
place. This means that everyone has to come off the roll and re-apply.  2025 
is one of those years. 
 
Thank you to everyone who completed a new electoral roll form and 
returned it promptly. It has been a big chunk of work over the last few weeks 
to ensure that we have made contact with those previously on the electoral 
roll to ask if they would like to remain on the roll. 
 
The team in the office have done an amazing job in contacting people, 
visiting them, putting letters through doors, and members of our 
congregations have played a huge part in prompting people and gathering in 
their forms. 
 

The new roll now stands at 186. 
 

Just a few points to consider: 

• Please encourage each other to join, especially newcomers, it makes them officially 

part of our church and is very helpful when we need to contact church members. 

 

• It really helps administration if you inform us of any change to your contact details. 

 

• As the roll is the only way we can track officially how the church is growing it is 

always good to check for sure that you are actually on it! 

 

• Please let us know personally in writing if you would like to come off the electoral 

roll. There are times when our children have grown and flown the nest, married and 

changed their name – this applies to them too. 

 

 

Alison Walters 

Electoral Roll Officer / 

Parish Administrator 


